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On behalf of the United States of America, congratulations to the people of
the Cooperative Republic of Guyana on their 51st anniversary of independence.

The United States and Guyana are committed to working together to create a
more secure and prosperous future. Guyana’s leadership role in the Caribbean
Community (CARICOM) is a testament to its vision to building a brighter
future, not only for the citizens of Guyana, but for all people in the
broader Caribbean region.

The United States remains a steadfast partner as we strive to achieve
mutually beneficial goals and objectives. We wish all Guyanese people a happy
Independence Day celebration.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-guyana-independence-day/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-guyana-independence-day/

